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Good Morning 

 

 

Please be advised that all school teams entering the School Sport NZ Inline Hockey Cup must 

have their uniform approved by their high school Principal if representing as a single school team 

in the Cup division. 

  

In the case of a combined  or mixed team, the uniform design and team name  must be approved 

by the organiser and IHNZ to ensure it is appropriate and  to ensure any video streaming or 

photography can be used for promotional purpose. 

  

  

Any further questions you may have regarding this please forward to gm@inlinehockeynz.org.nz  

by Friday 30 April 2021. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Cameron McIver 

Chair IHNZ Board  

 


